
LEOTA COMMUNITY CHURCH 
June 16, 2024 

WE	APPROACH	OUR	GOD	
Prelude	
Welcome	&	Announcements	
Call	to	Worship	&	Invocation	
*	Songs	of	Praise	–																																																“Come	Now	Is	the	Time	to	Worship”	
																																																																																							“We	Will	Extol	You,	God	and	King”	
																																																																														“Come	Let	Us	Worship	and	Bow	Down”	
Father’s	Day	Tribute	
Congregational	Prayer						      								     	

WE	HEAR	GOD’S	WORD	
Scripture:	Matthew	26:26-29;	1	Corinthians	11:23	
Message:		At	the	Lord’s	Table	
Prayer	of	Application	

WE	RESPOND	TO	GOD’S	WORD	
*	Song	of	Preparation	for	Communion	-	#482			“Man	of	Sorrows	–	What	a	Name”	
*	Offertory	Prayer		
The	Sacrament	of	the	Lord’s	Supper	
*	Parting	Words	
*	Closing	Song	–																																																																																							“Thank	You,	Lord”	
*	Postlude	
	
Welcome, everyone to Leota Community Church! We are so glad you have chosen to join us 
today as we worship the Lord together and have fellowship! We hope that you feel right at 
home. Fathers, a special welcome to you as you worship with your family.  

Evening Worship: Pastor Mark Groen 
Scripture: Genesis 50:1-26 
Message: God Meant It for Good 

Offering Ebenezer: Gen Fund/ Tuition Need   Next Sunday: Gen Fund/Klompien Ministry 
Offering Bethel: General Fund                Next Sunday: General Fund/Benevolent Fund  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR GROWTH AND SERVICE	 						 
NEXT	SUNDAY		9:00	AM	Prayer	Gathering	(Bethel)								

PRAYERS AND PRAISES 
Thank You to all the people who sent birthday cards, expressions of kindness and well-wishes 
for my birthday. You made it a very special day for me       -- Pastor Mike  

Congratulations to Gertrude Sas who celebrates her 94th birthday on June 17th and to Joann Van 
Peursem who celebrates her 87th birthday on June 19th. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
EVERYONE is invited to join us for fellowship and refreshments after the morning service.  

We are looking forward to meeting and visiting with our missionaries to Nepal.  Pastor Mark 
Klompien will be leading our evening worship on June 23rd.  Afterward there will be a time of 



fellowship with him and his family and a time for questions about their ministry.  Everyone who 
reads this is welcome to join us along with members from Chandler CRC and Luverne CRC. 

Worship in the Park is scheduled for Sunday, June 30. 

The Results of Last Week’s Congregational Meeting – The people from both churches will be asked 
to give approval for their respective church to leave the RCA or CRC to join the Evangelical 
Presbyterian Church denomination. The vote was… 
 Ebenezer: 74-yes & 3-no 
 Bethel:      48-yes & 1-no 
What’s next? Pastor Mike will report in a couple of weeks what will be involved for each church to 
leave the denomination, join the Evangelical Presbyterian Church denomination and organize as 
one church.  

Reminder to Service group #3: We will be meeting for a short time in the council room right after 
the service today. If you want to get your coffee and cookie, please do so, and come back for 
information. 

Please turn in items for the Newsletter, deadline June 23. 

There will be a Red Cross Blood Drive at the First Reformed Church in Edgerton on Monday, June 17 
from 12:30 until 6:30.  Please call Betty at 507-227-8416 or fbhuisken@gmail.com to make or 
confirm an appointment.  There is a constant need for blood.  Every 2 seconds 
someone/somewhere in the U.S.A. needs blood.  Anyone 16 year or older and in good health is able 
to donate. 

What does it mean to be Reformed? Is it important today? Why are there so many Reformed 
denominations and how did they start? Come to Edgerton Protestant Reformed Church on Friday, 
June 28 at 7:00 p.m. to hear Pastor Matt De Boer answer these questions and encourage us to keep 
going back to the Bible. 

Your Vacation Bible School airplane is loading luggage, fueling up and preparing for takeoff in 
preparation for your VBS Around the World Adventure! Join us July 8-10 at the Bethel campus of 
Leota Community Church from 6:30-8:00 p.m. Please see your flight attendants: Jessica, Julie, Kim 
and Laura for more information! 

Please get all announcements to Sandy by Thursday @12:00 p.m. at  
isschelhaas@gmail.com  or call 507-215-6832. 
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